
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/9/2015 2:01:30 PM
Subject: FW: Advisory Opinion Request

Attachments: Scanned from ECOS-XR-SH119.pdf

FYI
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2015 2:01 PM
 
To: Hayden, Herb; Burchstead, Michael
 
Cc: Patel, Swati; Butch Bowers; 'Terry@mailbox.sc.edu'
 
Subject: Advisory Opinion Request 
 

Mr. Hayden,
 

Attached you will find a joint request from our office and USC for an advisory opinion regarding 
whether it is permissible for USC to provide the Office of the Governor with tickets in a suite for the 
upcoming football season.
 

Please let us know if you require additional information.
 

Thanks,
 

Holly G. Pisarik
 
Chief Legal Counsel
 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
 
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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